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Comments: The exploitation of our mountain by the abruzzo family needs to stop. There is so much trash on our

beautiful mountain now because of the restaurant selling Togo food. This coaster will increase the destruction of

our national Forest and the traffic on the roads, pushing locals out of enjoying what is ours to enjoy. That

mountain is not for the abruzzos to turn into some sort of tourist play ground. Leave our mountains alone. The

people of Albuquerque will not tolerate this coaster being built and honestly, it will fail just like all their other

mountain businesses 


